
 
ADDENDUM NUMBER THREE 

 
September 22, 2020 

 
RFQu #20-912-28 
INTERIOR REPAIRS TO UNITS AT THE FISCHER III HOUSING COMMUNITY  
 
THIS ADDENDUM IS BEING ISSUED TO INCORPORATE THE FOLLOWING IN THE REFERENCED 
REQUEST FOR QUOTES. 
 
ITEM #1 WRITTEN QUESTIONS RECEIVED  
 
Q1:  Will there be a date scheduled to walk through the additional unit?  
 
A1: A second site visit will be held on Wednesday, September 23, 2020, at 10:00 A.M.  

Interested contractors shall meet at 1944 Hendee Street. 
 
Q2: Are new dishwashers being installed in the units or will they be replaced with 

cabinets? 
 
A2: The contractor is required to install new dishwashers in each unit.   

Refer to “SCOPE OF WORK, GENERAL REQUIREMENTS”. 
 
Q3:  Is there a budget for the project? 
 
A3:  HANO will not release the cost estimate at this time. 
 
 
Quotes must be received by the Housing Authority of New Orleans (HANO) in the 
Office of Procurement and Contracts by 2:00 p.m., local time on Friday, September 
25, 2020.  All terms and conditions shall remain as stated in the original Request for Quotes. All 
addenda must be acknowledged.  
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